
Do you have questions 
about the new curriculum? 
Join us for Parent 
Information Evenings.
6:30-8:00pm at MacNeill Secondary

!

October 26, 2016 
Join us for an introduction to the redesigned BC curriculum.  Learn 
about the core competencies, big ideas and other key features of the 
new curriculum to support your child’s learning. 

November 15, 2016 
BC’s new curriculum is preparing children for success in a changing 
world.  How we communicate student learning is changing as well, as 
we look to new and enhanced means of sharing learning with students 
and their families.  We want to hear from parents their questions, 
thoughts and input as to current and future methods of 
communicating student learning. 

RSVP to Lisa Urata with number of people, lurata@sd38.bc.ca
Chinese Interpreters available


